

	
	
	




ELF SHOPPING


Dear Families,

Once again, this year at Fatima, we will be taking part in Elf Shopping!  Students will be able to choose a donated gift for each of their parents or guardians, which will then be wrapped for the child to take home.  

We are in need of donations of items for adults.  You can send in or drop off, gently-used or re-gifted items any time before Tues. Dec.17th.  

We are also looking for Christmas wrapping paper, gift bags, tissue paper, gift tags and tape.  (Gift bags are preferred as they are more eco-friendly!)  

Elf shopping will take place on Wed. Dec. 18th.

This is a very exciting time for the students! Thank you in advance for your support!
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have questions, please contact the school.  Thank you!
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